-~
Brailsford & Dunlavey, Inc
q » BRAILS FORD & D l IN LA \/ E l 1140 Connecticut Avenue NW, Suite 400, Washington DC 20036
phone 202.289.4455 fax 202.289.6461
b

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:
Brailsford & Dunlavey Welcomes Cornyn and Fasano

Washington, D.C. — June 19, 2013 — Brailsford & Dunlavey (B&D) is pleased to welcome John Cornyn and
Joyce Fasano, formerly of The Cornyn Fasano Group (CFG), as its newest vice presidents. John and Joyce
have spent much of their careers dedicated to providing foodservice consulting services to higher
education institutions, PK-12 schools, recreational and fine arts facilities, entertainment and assembly
venues, and corporations, among many others. Their core values and portfolio correspond directly to
B&D’s purpose and services. With this new competency, B&D will greatly enhance the comprehensive
facility planning and program management services it provides to clients nationwide.

“Food service touches every aspect of the ‘Quality of Life’ facilities to which we’ve dedicated our
practice,” says Paul Brailsford, CEO of Brailsford & Dunlavey. “By finally bringing the highest level of
foodservice expertise in house, we’re able to provide a comprehensive level of service to our clients as
never before.”

John and Joyce began working together in 1977, and each has successfully completed more than 350
client assignments. CFG was a national firm located in Portland, Oregon, that provided best practice
reviews, request for proposals (RFPs) for foodservice contractors, contract negotiations, operational and
financial performance assessments and analyses, contract compliance audits, and operations and
facilities planning. Each of them began working in foodservice at a young age, studied the field in
college, and built an exceptional reputation in the industry through leadership roles in multiple
organizations, such as the Foodservice Consultants Society International.

Fasano and Cornyn will step into executive leadership roles at B&D. Both John and Joyce are eager to
embark on this next chapter of their careers and look forward to collaborating with B&D’s experienced
professionals.

“Joyce and | have lived by the phrase ‘to always be open to the possibilities.” The opportunity to
become part of a dynamic organization serving clients in an exemplary professional and ethical manner
was simply too great to pass up. We are looking forward to enhancing the foodservice management and
operations discipline at Brailsford & Dunlavey,” says John.

Brailsford & Dunlavey, Inc. is a national program management firm that offers comprehensive services
ranging from strategic planning to implementation. B&D is dedicated to serving educational institutions,
public agencies, municipalities, and non-profit clients, and has planned or implemented projects in
excess of $22 billion. The firm employs over 100 professionals located in eight offices across the country.
For more information, visit B&D’s website at www.programmanagers.com.
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